
February 12, 14, 19, 21, 2025
9:00 am - 1:00 pm PST

Remote via Zoom

You are invited to register for the upcoming remote 
FREE Person-Centered Thinking training.

Person-Centered Thinking training is recommended for everyone involved in supporting
people with intellectual/developmental disabilities, mental health needs, and others who
use long term services and supports. Participants will develop skills in person-centered
thinking through a series of remote discussions, applied stories, and guided exercises.

For more information contact Melissa@helensandersonassociates.com

To register contact Shannon Lueck  at krctraining@kernrc.org
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